-----Original Message-----

From: Gradoville, Andy [mailto:Andy.Gradoville@hdrinc.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2005 12:41 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: 

Andrew J. Gradoville

Structural Cad Technician

HDR | ONE COMPANY | Many Solutions

8404 Indian Hills Drive | Omaha, NE | 68114-4098

Phone: 402.399.1144 | Fax: 402.392.6713 | Email: agradovi@hdrinc.com <mailto:agradovi@hdrinc.com> 

 I just wanted to write a short note to tell you that the CURRENT tax code IS stifling the economy. If  you adapted the FAIR TAX (H.R. 25) today, tomorrow I would be starting a decorative painting business.

I simply cannot afford to do it right now under the current system. I cannot take the risk involved in possibly having a return filed incorrectly and putting my entire family at risk.

The Fair Tax takes all that risk out of the equation and lets ME dictate how hard I want to work to CREATE my own WELL BEING.  Isn’t that what AMERICA was supposed to be? A place where an individual has COMPLETE CONTOL over his future. A place where an individual has the power to work hard AND reap the benefits of that hard work.

Please consider giving the American people back the power it so deserves. The power create the life they truly desire. Consider the FAIR TAX!

Thank you for your time.

Andy Gradoville

A concerned tax payer

